I am writing to you following the Government’s decision to close schools and about our home to schools contracts with you. 

The coach industry has been devastated by the Covid-19 pandemic INCLUDE DETAILS OF THE IMPACT ON YOUR OWN BUSINESS.  The limited income provided by running home to school services has been a vital lifeline for my business and ensured I can commit to providing these services.  

By continuing to make these payments during lockdown you will be helping to ensure that I can keep my business running in the interim and continue to provide these essential services, at short notice, once schools reopen. 

Unfortunately the Government has failed to provide sector specific support for the coach industry and this, alongside the fact that more general support has been difficult to access, means my business finances are under strain. – PROVIDE DETAILS IF YOU CAN OF WHAT YOU HAVE RECEIVED (AND WHY IT IS INSUFFCIENT) OR BEEN REJECTED FOR. 

Without a guarantee of this critical source of income I will face challenges to resume services when schools return meaning many families could be forced to find, at short notice, other ways to transport their children to school.

I would be happy to discuss this situation with you further, including how we can work together to ensure the children of key workers can continue to get to school.  

